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SUBMISSION  

Dear Mr Hansen 
  
I am writing in response to your fax on petrol pricing.  I have an idea that I think is a 
fair and valid point. At the moment our transport company along with many others is 
receiving a .18cent per litre rebate, however this rebate doesn't go up with fuel 
prices (or come down)  Could you please put it to the government to change this to a 
percentage rebate on the total fuel bill.  That way if your monthly fuel bill goes up, 
your rebate will be higher to compensate this.  I worked out at the moment we are 
paying around $1.15 pr litre for diesel and receiving a rebate of .18cents - that 
works out to around 17%.  Our last rebate was on 4220 litres of diesel - we received 
$781.  If we were receiving a percentage rebate it would have been $876 (increasing 
accordingly with fuel pricing).  Having the rebate structured this way would be 
beneficial to everyone including the government as when the price of petrol goes 
down (haha) your bill will be lower and your rebate will be lower, when the price 
goes up so does the rebate. 
  
Thank you for reading this email. 
  
Catherine Mullen 
 


